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NOTICE

It is hereby informed to all that, College will remain closed on 25t

December, 2020 (Friday) on account of “Chirstmas Day”.
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(Lisha Misra)
Principal

Memo No.: AIEMP/Notice/2020/163 Date: 24th December,2020

Copy to:

» Dean of Academic for information.

» All members of faculty & staff by circulation.

> All mentors with a request to bring this notice to the knowledge of all the students of their respective groups.
» All Notice Boards of the College.



